
COACHELLA VALLEY MOUNTAINS 
CONSERVANCY 

 
Governing Board Meeting – scheduled for March 8, 2021 has 
been  CANCELLED.   

 

Good Afternoon, 
 
We would like to take this time to notify you that the Coachella Valley Mountains 
Conservancy Board Meeting scheduled for March 8, 2021 has been cancelled due 
to a lack of agenda items. Our next board meeting is scheduled for May 10, 2021. 
If you have not filed your Annual Form 700 the due date is April 1, 
2021.  https://form700.fppc.ca.gov/ 

 

https://form700.fppc.ca.gov/

